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Your coverage has been reopened 

Recently you received a Termination letter, letting you know you were no longer eligible for Health 
First Colorado (Colorado’s Medicaid Program) or Child Health Plan Plus (CHP+).  

Because of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) public health emergency, your Health First Colorado or CHP+ 
coverage has been reopened. You will receive coverage and benefits until the public health emergency 
ends. At the end of the public health emergency, we will send you a new letter with information about 
your coverage.  

If you have questions about your coverage or benefits, please call (720) 523-2800. 

Here’s what you need to do now: 

1. Please keep your information up to date to make sure you receive all letters from us.

Go to Colorado.gov/PEAK if you need to change your address or update other 
information. If you don't have a PEAK® account, it only takes a few minutes to sign up. 
Create a new account at Colorado.gov/PEAK. Click "sign in" and then click "create an 
account"

2. Please make sure to read all letters you receive from us

3. If you have questions about Coronavirus (COVID-19), please visit covid19.colorado.gov/

Thank you.

http://www.Colorado.gov/PEAK
http://www.Colorado.gov/PEAK
http://www.covid19.colorado.gov/



